
 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT SELECTION ANNOUNCEMENT 

DATE:     June 20, 2023 

FROM:         Jeremy Wall 
Transit Procurement Officer 

 
RE:               LYNX Red Line Design Update 

  RFQ 269-2023-1482 
 
 

The Evaluation Committee for RFQ 269-2023-1482, LYNX Red Line Design Update, has completed the 
evaluation of the Statement of Qualifications received in response to this RFQ. The committee has selected 
HDR Engineering Inc. of the Carolinas for the contract award. 
  
If you have any questions concerning the RFP process, please contact me by phone at 980-406-6975 or 
email at jeremy.wall@charlottenc.gov.    

 
We wish to extend our sincere gratitude for your interest in providing services to the City of Charlotte. 
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